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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday, some members of Church group went to a 
'Working Together' day at Lindley Infant School and Methodist 
Church. They had a lovely day, took part in some excellent 
activities and made new friends. We are very proud of them all 
as they represented our school extremely well. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

Eid Parties (PM) 

Tuesday 27th June 

Transition Day 

Tuesday 4th July 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 5th July 

Rainbow Day (AM) 

Friday 7th July 

Summer Fayre (PM) 

Friday 7th July 

Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July 

Reports      

Thursday 13th July 

School Discos    

Week Commencing 

Monday 17th July 

Picnic Day     

Friday 21st July 

School Closes for 

Summer       

Friday 21st July 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Diocese Visitors: 
 
On Monday, we have some visitors from the Diocese of Leeds 
Education Department visiting our school to see our excellent 
practice in school. They will be speaking to some parents at the 
start of school. If you are approached please don't panic. They just 
want to hear about our super St John's family and our special 
church school ethos that we are all very proud of. 

Eid: 

Next week, many of our families will be celebrating Eid. If you are, 

please could you let the office know as soon as possible which day 

or days your child will be off school. Please can we remind you of 

the school policy that we will only authorise up to a maximum of 3 

days per academic year for religious reasons and only 2 on 

consecutive days. If you had 2 days off for the last Eid then only 

one more will be authorised. Everyone at St John's wishes you a 

very happy Eid. 
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 89% 

 90% 

 89% 

 92% 

 93% 

 Arisha & Florence 

 Asia & Fatimah 

 Ali & Nawa 

 Isabella & Haaris 

 Maryam & Poppy 

 Sumayyah & 
Muhammad Ali 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

Eid Parties: 

On Tuesday 27th June children can come 

in non-school uniform as every class will be 

having an Eid party on Tuesday afternoon. 

Friday 30th June - Non Uniform Day: 

On this day children are invited to come 

in non-uniform. In exchange for doing so, 

please could each child bring some sweets 

or chocolate in for our Tombola stall at 

the up and coming summer fayre. Thank 

you for your donations in advance. 

Summer Fayre: 

Reminder that the Summer Fayre is on Friday 7th July, 2pm until 4pm. If you can help out 

in the run up to it or on the day then please contact the school office. We are also looking for 

any donations of toys and games that are in good condition (no missing or broken pieces) to sell 

on the toy stall. Thank you for your donations in advance. 

 


